Freedom of Information Act 2000 – double red lines
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the following information.
You asked:
1. How many miles of road under your jurisdiction currently have double red lines/are classified as red routes?
Answer:
None
2. How many miles of road under your jurisdiction had double red lines/been classified as red routes in September 2018, September 2017, September 2016, and September 2015?

Not applicable
3. Do you currently have any plans to increase or decrease the number of double red lines on your roads in the foreseeable future? If so, please provide details.

We are considering introducing a red route on certain critical routes into and around the city as part of our Strategic Transport Objectives to manage and reduce congestion, support public transport and improve air quality.

4. What penalties do you issue to people who break red route rules?

5. How many penalties have you issued to people breaking red route rules over the last five years? Please provide a year-by-year breakdown.

Not applicable in respect of Qs 4 & 5.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 
Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 


